
 

 

 

 

Webb Baird 
Council Treasure  
Chickasaw Council Boy Scouts of America  
 

December 20, 2023 

 
Dear Selection Committee, 

I have served as the Council Treasurer for the Chickasaw Council Boy Scouts of America for 5 years. 

Morio Snelling Sr. began his career with the council nearly five years ago as a Field Director. Since then, 

he has been promoted to the Director of Field Service position and now leads the entire field staff.  

He manages the council popcorn sale, oversees the council membership budget, council commissioner 

budget, and the program budgets for eight districts, and has attended the monthly council financial 

review calls for more than two years.  He is a hard worker, dedicated to his tasks and meeting deadlines. 

He encourages his team, and though he is a great strategic planner, he is an even better coach and 

mentor. Morio is an intelligent, kind, determined individual with a bright future ahead of him.  

I have no doubt he will be an asset to the West Tennessee Council and the youth in the communities 

within your service territory.  

Please contact me with any further questions. 

Sincerely, 

 
Webb Baird  
Council Treasurer  
Chickasaw Council Boy Scouts of America  
Webb.baird@gmail.com  
555-555-1234  
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